
 
 
 
 

 101209-HW-01 

December 9, 2010 
 

Re: Discontinuation Notice. Annexxus 304 
 
 
 
To all of our customers and partners; 
 
 
Due to manufacturing issues and shortages in components, effective immediately, Annexxus 304 encoder will 
no longer be available, as stocked inventory depletes. 
 
For all non-stocking orders placed with i3 International between now the 9th December and the 15th of 
December, Annexxus 316 (AX316), 16-channel encoder will be shipped as a replacement. 
 
Note: If a 24VAC 2.5A power supply is required it is available as a separate item. Part number PS-AX316 
 
After December 15th, the following IP encoders will be available for purchase from i3 International: AX316, 
AX316A and the AX316B at standard pricing. Single-channel Annexxus 301 will also be available at a reduced 
rate with a 15% discount until the January 15th to assist projects currently in progress. 
 
Thanking you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
 
Please contact technical support at support@i3international.com or by phone: 1.877.877.7241 if you have any 
questions or issues. 
 
 
i³ International Inc. 
Technical Support and Services 
1.877.877.7241 
support@i3international.com 
 
 
 


